
 For inquiries or for those who require alternative formats to participate, 
please contact: Brittany Shewchuk at 

Brittany.Shewchuk@wsp.com. 

Public Survey

Off-Leash Dog Areas Master Plan
The Off-Leash Dog Areas Master Plan (OLAMP) is being 
developed to address and respond to the growing interest 
and demand for off-leash dog areas in Winnipeg. Since the 
project’s last phase of public engagement in late 2017, a draft 
of the OLAMP has been developed. 

The draft OLAMP was developed through feedback and 
research and outlines the City’s vision, goals, guiding values, 
and objectives for the future establishment of off-leash areas 
in Winnipeg. The draft OLAMP also contains policies and 
standards created for the establishment and design of off-
leash areas that are safe, accessible, and sustainable.

We Want to Hear From You!
The draft OLAMP and a newsletter summarizing its 
content is available on the project webpage winnipeg.ca/
offleashareas. 

An online survey has been created for you to provide 
feedback on the draft plan. This survey will be available until 
May 20, 2018.


